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Upcoming Events 
   

Christmas Decorating Contest: 

December 14th is the last day for the 

Neighborhood Decorating Contest. 

Make sure you are done decorating by 

then to be eligible. 

 

 

Cardinal Station Garden Club 

  
     The Cardinal Station Board of Directors 

invites all interested Cardinal Station residents to 

join our newly established Garden Club.  

Membership and participation is open to all 

Cardinal Station residents. Cardinal Station 

Garden Club members are volunteers who 

interact socially, share ideas and contribute 

through personal and team projects to the 

beautification of our neighborhood.  Donations 

and  volunteers are still needed.   To join the 

Cardinal Station Garden Club and for more 

information, please contact Debi Breitenbach at 

# (703) 680-0949 or cell # (703) 593-7710 or at 

csgcissues@gmail.com.   
 

Neighborhood Watch 
 

Please contact Jo Ann Riddle to join at  
neighborhood_watch@cardinalstation.org.  All 

volunteers are needed! 

 

Pet Owners 

 
Please remember to clean up after your pets.  It is 

your responsibility.  This is includes the common 

areas as well. 

 

Board Members 

 
President:  Michael Brostek   

703-590-1252      

Vice President:  Zina Jemison   

703-897-5424  

Treasurer:  Martha Kobliska   

703-680-1719   

Secretary:  Kevin Kumanga   

703-590-5220 

Architectural Committee:  Chuck Halt  

703-670-8947             

Maintenance Committee:  Phil Bors   

703-583-0555  

Community Relations:   Char Maynard  

703 580-1984 

Neighborhood Watch:  Jo Ann Riddle 

703-670-7520  

Newsletter:  Char Maynard   

At Large: Tim Adam  703-670-5350  

At Large: Tom Booze 703-670-9628  

At Large: Robert Breitenbach 703--680-0949 

All emails can be found on our webpage as well. 

 

 

School Information 
 

Montclair Elementary (Grades K - 5) 

 

Saunders Middle School (Grades 6 - 8) 

 

Hylton High School (Grades 9 - 12) 

 

This information is current for the 2011/2012 school 

year. We are located in the Dumfries district. 

 

Happy Holidays & a Safe New Year! 

http://www.cardinalstation.org/
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